Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Allen, Michael (COB)

Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 2:53 PM

To: Board Letters; Lenzi, Chelsea; Barker, Russ
Subject: FW: Padaro Lane Issue

FYI for Beach Club...

From: Gerber, Joyce

Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 2:50 PM
To: Allen, Michael (COB)

Cc: Almy, Anne; McCurdy, Alice
Subject: FW: Padaro Lane Issue

Michael, as Salud was not copied on this, | am forwarding to you for distribution.
Thanks,
Joyce

Joyce L. Gerber, M.A., RPA

County of Santa Barbara Planning and Development Department Development Review Division
624 W. Foster Road, Suite C

Santa Maria, CA 93455

(805) 934-6265

From: Chris Lloyd [mailto:cwntalloyd@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 2:29 PM

To: Gerber, Joyce

Subject: Padaro Lane Issue

Ms. Gerber,

My name is Christopher Lloyd and | am a resident on Padaro Lane in Carpinteria. | understand there is a proposal before
you which concerns adding a beach access as well as a public park at the west end of our street.

| am against this.
| have no objection to public access, but as there is already a public access point merely a couple hundred yards away,
and because the proposed new access would potentially present a safety hazard (cars commonly travel at 50mph at this

spot, | think it is in no one's best interest.

| am additionally concerned about the safety and security of my home.



Given that there is already a safe (and close by) location from which the public can access this beach, | urge you to stand
against this proposal.

Sincerely,

Christopher Lloyd
3351 Padaro Lane



